

Dear Nash Families:

Olympic Day is Friday, May 22, 2015, with a rain date of Tuesday, May 26, 2015.

All guests will be permitted on the grounds with proper ID and parent/guardian consent. Please utilize this pre-registration form to let us know who will be attending. Be sure to include the names of all family members or friends over the age of 18 who will be joining you; this includes moms, dads, aunts, uncles, etc.

The names will then be checked to see if they are in our Raptor system. If the name is already in the system, nothing more need to be done. Any person that has not been scanned through Raptor will need to bring in their driver's license or state ID to have it scanned. In an effort to have you arrive at the events on time, scanning can be done prior to Olympic Day. Scanning the day of may delay your arrival at the events.

General Nash staff will be there to register you and provide you with a wristband prior to attending the event. Once parents and guests arrive at the school, please be sure to go directly to the check in area to sign in. Please have your photo id ready.

Remember to come and register early if you will be attending the Opening Ceremonies. The registration tables will be open throughout the day for our guests to sign in. If you should need to enter the building, please sign in at the office as you would normally do.

With the cooperation of staff, families, and students, Olympic Day will be a success. I look forward to seeing you on May 22nd.

"LET THE GAMES BEGIN."

Sincerely,

Ronald F. Martiello

Principal P.E. Teacher

Olympic Day Guest List

Please use the spaces below to enter the names of the friends and family members over the age of 18 who will be attending Olympic Day. All guests will be permitted on the grounds with proper ID and parent/guardian consent.

Spectators should have a photo ID ready when they approach the registration tables.

Student Name(s):
Parent/Guardian:
Contact Number:
Parent/Guardian:
Contact Number:
Guest 1:
Guest 2:
Guest 3:
Guest 4:

Please return to the Nash office on or before Friday, May 15, 2015.



What's in YOUR Closet?

NASH SPRING CLOTHING DRIVE 2015! Help Nash earn CASH!



Bring wearable, usable clothes - Men's, women's & children's Bring shoes, belts and handbags! Bring linens, and stuffed animals! EVEN SMALL TOYS!

Nash gets paid by the POUND!

Drop-Off Times listed below:

May 7th -May 21st

Monday through Friday

7:00-9:00 am/3:30-5:30 pm

May 19th

ALL DAY During Conferences or voting times

(no students in bldg)

May 21st

7:00-9:00 am

All bags must be WELL TIED and dropped off on the cart outside the Cafeteria Doors (the set in front to the left when looking at the building). If you will be in school for another reason the bags can be dropped off on the stage. Contact Pam Olewnik at 215-362-7242 or pamolewnik@comcast.net with any questions.







Car Wash

to benefit

The 6th Grade Class of 2016

Date: Saturday, June 6th, 2015

Time: 10 am - 2 pm

Location: General Nash Elementary School

Stop to have your car washed by our students. Food and drinks will be available to purchase.

All donations benefit the Class of 2016!



Attention Current 5th Grade Parents: A sign-up genius will be sent shortly with further information & volunteer opportunities for this event. Thank you in advance for all your support of the Class of 2016! Christine DiPippo